?tlybfor ADF&G interaction with
rural citizens, and insofar as the
workshops were held coincident
to the Seiberling Committee d-2
hearings in Bethel, I should
think that ADF&G would have
seen a compelling interest in at-
tending.

2. Your failure to respond, in

any way, to my letter of early

Au; uesting that you meet
wnﬁugur:ql}oud. Although we
can understand that you may
not have been able to attend the
meeting, your unwillingness to
communicate with us at all was
interpreted as “business-as-usu-
al” within ADF&G: this is un-
fortunate, especially as your
visit to our office was, we
thougt, an excellent sign that
ADF&G was willing to go public
with its concerns.

Perhaps this is still the case.
If so, I would be happy to serve
as a conduit for your e: -
tion to the RurAL CAP
and the AVCP, and to continue
an effort to build a constructive
dialogue between ADF&G and
rural Alaskans. If not, then
nothing has ch; , and we can
assume the continuation of an
adversary relationship.

Thank you in advance for op-
ting for the former alternative.

Sincerely,

Phil Smith
Executive Director

cc: Tundra Times



